Fellow Members of the GWA,

My name is Erica Miller, and I humbly ask for your continued confidence
and support as Secretary of the Great War Association. Over the past two
years, I’ve worked hard to modernize and enhance communication and
transparency within our organization, while remaining mindful of what
makes the GWA and its members so unique.

Since taking office in 2023, Ive:

Facilitated recorded G-8 meetings via Zoom with transcription, and

ensured that accurate meeting minutes are compiled and distributed to the
entire membership.

Revamped and modernized our entire event registration process, streamlining it from start to
finish for a more seamless experience.

Resurrected On the Wire, the official GWA newsletter, on a quarterly publication schedule.

Created a new, more secure, and user-friendly website to replace the outdated version that

expired and died shortly after I took office. While there’s still plenty of work to be done there,
we’ve made forward progress and I’'m committed to continued improvements.

Remained dedicated to open and transparent communication, ensuring that all members are
kept informed and engaged.

Worked tirelessly to project a positive and professional image for our organization.

I’ve proven that I’m not afraid to roll up my sleeves and tackle the tough jobs, literally and
figuratively, and it remains my goal to ensure that the GWA is an organization where every
member feels valued and heard. There’s still work ahead, but I’d be honored to have your
support for another two years to continue building on the progress we’ve made.

Let’s keep the momentum going—together.

Thank you for your trust, your time, and your vote.

Al



